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Welcome! Are you new?

Urgent! Please consider adopting a Holy hour in our Adoration Chapel. See needs on page 4. 



From Our Pastor 

Brushy Creek Road 

1 Church 

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

4 Guadaloupe Hall 

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall) 

6 Croghan Hall 

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima 

8 KofC Building 

9 Pope Francis House 

10 Walsingham Hall 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
I have always been a bit reticent to address issues related to modesty in church, but not out of cowardice!  When people 
truly understand what they are doing at Holy Mass, they tend to dress and act appropriately.  Harping on external codes of 
dress and behavior can come across as precisely the legalistic, judgmental Church that we actually are not.  If we put the cart 
before the horse, then we can lose opportunities for evangelization by insisting that the external manifest the internal before 
that interior life is truly there to shape and model the exterior. I remind people that we have to think like missionaries, and 
that requires patience.  Also, while there are some pretty universal norms about what is appropriate in certain places and 
what is not, there are historical and cultural aspects to the question as well.  There is no “one size fits all” when it comes to 
dress at Mass.  I have been in communities with some of the wealthiest people in the country and some of the poorest.  
What drove them to wear appropriate dress at Mass was not some guideline published by Father, but what they truly 
thought about the Eucharist. 
 
On the other hand, we live in an age which is incredibly informal.  An old saying goes, familiarity breeds contempt.  So people 
shrug their shoulders and say, “I don’t think God cares what you wear, as long as you are there.”  They have obviously never 
read the Book of Leviticus, where God puts down minute prescriptions on how He wanted to be worshipped and even 
what priests were to wear.  I know that sometimes life takes over, and you and your family just have to get to Mass, and you 
come as you are.  I get that.  And I am also aware that we should be careful from making too many assumptions and judging 
people as to why they do what they do.  I’ve put my foot in my mouth before about that!   
 
Americans are often surprised and angry when they go to Rome and are not allowed in St Peter’s or some of the other 
churches, because they are in shorts, tank tops, see through clothes, etc.  In Europe is not uncommon to see large signs out-
side churches  of permitted and forbidden clothing items that look like TSA security announcements at the airport.  They 
are shocked that they are required to put on shawls or hospital pants before being allowed inside.  I think that should cause 
us to stop and reassess: if it’s good enough for the Pope in Rome, should we not be at least thinking the same things? 
 
As a child, we were raised that God’s house was sacred, and that a Christian showed respect by silence in church, and being 
dressed properly.  For my family, that meant a coat and tie, dress slacks and dress shoes. Did I hate it as a child?  Absolutely. 
Did I moan and groan and fight over it?  Yep.  Did my parents ever throw up their hands and say, “Forget it!”  No.  Not 
once.  Ever.  The principle of instilling respect, reverence and decorum was too important as a life skill and as a sign of reli-
gious faith.  And that was in a Baptist church, which was basically just a large auditorium.   
 
Our churches are dwelling places for the Most High; they are the antechamber to heaven itself.  The most important prepa-
ration we can make for the Lord’s Day celebration is to make sure our baptismal robe of grace is unstained by sin, by fre-
quent confession.  But we also must take care not to distract others or ourselves, by dressing in a manner which does not 
show forth that we know that we are doing is special.  That doesn’t mean you have to bring the prom dress or the tuxedo 
out for Mass, but it does mean that we should prepare for Mass as if preparing for something amazing. Because we always 
are!       
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 Prince of Peace Community Calendar             

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  

sunday, 29july 
 seventeenth sunday in ordinary time  

(OF year B) 

tenth sunday after pentecost (EF) 

monday, 30 july 
st peter chrysologus (OF) 

sts abdon & sennen (EF) 
 

tuesday, 31 july 
 st Ignatius of loyola (OF & EF) 

 

 8a Mass George Lewandowski+(FCS) 

10a Mass Bartlomiej Canfield-L (FCS) 

12P EF Mass Eleanor Kelly+(FCS)  

 6p Mass For the People of the Parish (FTT) 

7p Novena 

 

7a Mass Anthony Scachetti-L (FCS) 

 

wednesday, 1 aug 
 st alphonsus liguori (OF) 

st peter in chains (EF) 

 

thursday, 2 aug 
sts eusebius of vercelli & peter julian 

eymard (OF)  

st  alphonsus liguori  (EF) 

friday, 3 aug 
weekday (OF) 

sacred heart of Jesus (EF) 

 

7a Mass Jacob Hinson-L (FCS) 

6p Confessions (FCS) 

 

7a Mass Luke & Anne Duong+(FCS) 

 

7a Mass Ann Nguyen+(FCS) 

saturday, 4 aug 
 st john vianney (OF) 

st dominic (EF) 

 

sunday, 5 aug 
 eighteenth sunday in ordinary time  

(OF year B) 

eleventh sunday after pentecost 

(EF) 

prayer requests  
 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Parker 

Longbottom, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim Bannister, 

Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stain-

ton, Doris Pratt, Ron Schichtel, Sarah Williams, 

Kenneth Price, Helen Pihokker, Kevin McGavin, 

Joan Rohaley, Ed Smith, Jackie Andrejack,  

Deacon Bob Smith, Leslie Ziminsky, Shannon & 

Lloyd Harkins, Charlie Dustimer, Jennifer De-

Maria, Gloria Dussich, Ed Rauch, Sally Little, 

Genny Khars, Rose Schillaci, Maria Maccini, 

Josh Rimer, Kristina Murphy, Tony Scachetti, 

Kenny Sajous, Laurie Taylor, Eileen Rogers, 

Mary Jac Reed, Kyle Walsh, Carole Harris, Rick 

Tallman, Eric McIntryre, Gerry Kobelski, Tracey 

Mershon and Christopher Davies. 

  8a EF Mass Dominican Laity (FCS) 

3.30p Confessions (FCS) 

  5p Mass Linda Standera+(FCS) 

 8a Mass Maria Rauch-L (FCS) 

10a Mass For the Haberstroh Family (FCS) 

12P EF Mass Eleanor Kelly+(FCS)  

 6p Mass For the People of the Parish (FTT) 
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 Happenings & Needs 

 

 

Are you a Mom seeking community from other 

Catholic Moms? Join the Facebook group: Upstate 

Catholic Moms to connect with Moms online, receive 

invitations to spontaneous events, and more!  

Upcoming events: 

 During the school year, this group meets on Fri-

days from 9,30a-11.30a for a rosary, Gospel 

reading, coffee and socializing. This meet up will 

resume in late August. 

 During the Summer, join this group for an 8-

week study on Mondays at 7-9p in Guadaloupe 

Hall for a book & video study on The Friend-

ship Project by Michele Faehnle and Emily Jami-

net. Dates are: 30 July, and 6 & 13 August. 

Questions? Contact Annie Neds via email at 
hokiegirl17@yahoo.com 

envelopes #353 $12,400 

loose cash $2,365 

electronic deposits #75 $7,206 

total sunday offertory $21,971 

weekly budget needed $25,000 

surplus/(shortfall)      ($3,028) 

st vincent de paul society  $ 

All hours are available for 

adoption. We currently 

have the following urgent 

needs: 
 

7a & 6p Sundays  

11a Tuesdays 

11a Wednesdays 

6p Thursdays 

12a & 3a Saturday 
 

Contact Lisa Buss to obtain 

the code to the door at 864.508.7123 or  

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 
 

We’re thrilled you’re part of our parish fam-

ily: Christie Johnson & family; James & Corinne and 

family; and Raymond & Louise Calabro. 

Consider being an usher/greeter at one of our many 

masses!  Contact Marco De Maria at 864.414.3090 

or at mad4jen@msn.com to discuss how you can 

help us with this important ministry. 

A few parish directories remain available! If you had 

your photo taken to be included in the parish direc-

tory, please come by during office hours to pick up 

your copy! Otherwise, a copy if available for $20. 

CDs are available in the narthex and cost $4 each or 

3 for $10. Please put money in black box be-

side CD holder. 

suggested title: The Right Perspective 

Father Mitch is a priest of the 

Society of Jesus, a highly re-

spected scripture scholar and 

author, a regular host of 

EWTN Television and Radio, 

and the founder and president 

of Ignatius Productions—a 

catholic teaching and media 

apostolate. Listen as Fr. Pacwa describes the "big pic-

ture" of the Catholic Faith while explaining the per-

spective that Catholics ought to have in their rela-
tion to and with God. 

Alexis Walkenstein, who compiled a book of se-

lected wisdom of Venerable Archbishop Fulton J. 

Sheen into five themes is leading a mini-retreat on 

Saturday, 18 August called In the School of Fulton J. 

Sheen. Check-in will begin at 9a and the retreat runs 

from 9.30-4p with Mass at 5p. Talks will include: 

 God is Fire (the soul and God) 

 Human Freedom (and petitions) 

 Divine Love 

 Sin  

 Knowing Jesus 

Cost is $15 and includes a catered lunch. RSVP to 

Angela Calabro.  
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Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Tuesday, 7 August , at 6.30p in Parish House Confer-

ence Room. Questions? Contact Gus Suarez at 

864.420.0297 or at baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

 The Men’s Bible Study is taking a Summer 

break. The next session begins on Tuesday, 14 

August. For questions, contact Michael Thomp-

son at 864.449.7845. 

 Women’s Group is studying Humanae Vitae 

(latin: human life), an encyclical by Pope Paul VI 

(1968). Join meetings on Wednesdays at 7p in 

Guadaloupe Hall. Contact Angela Calabro with 

questions. 

 Join us for a 6-week course via Epic on the Prot-

estant Reformation and The Catholic Counter-

Reformation. Dates are 2, 9, and 16 August. 10a 

and 7p in Parish House. 

The Feast of the Assumption is Wednesday, 15 Au-

gust and is a  Holy Day of Obligation. The Mass 

times are as follows: 7a, 8.30a, 12p Latin & 7p.  

On this day we have the Blessing of Herbs. If you 

would like to have your herbs blessed, please bring 

them to Our Lady Queen of Peace altar to be 

blessed.  

Please continue supporting your parish home when 

you’re on vacation with the convenience of Elec-

tronic Giving. To set up electronic donations please 

call Mark Pulley, Director of Finance/Bookkeeper, 

864.331.3907. 

During the Summer (til 15 August), our schedule is: 

 Confessions are heard Wednesdays at 6-7p, Sat-

urdays at 3.30-4.30p and by appointment.  

 Daily Mass is offered 7a Tuesdays-Fridays. There 

will be no daily Mass on Mondays, no Latin Mass 

at 12p and no Mass on Saturday morning.  

 Our Sunday Mass schedule (including the antici-

pated Mass on Saturday evening) remains the 

same. 

 Happenings & Needs  

Crafters! Craft night will be held from 6-10 pm in the 

Parish House on the 3rd Friday of the month (in Au-

gust, on the 17th). Come with your supplies to work 

on your own project. All are welcome, from scrap 

bookers, knitters, jewelry makers and beyond, this is 

the perfect time to work on your hobby. Questions? 

Contact Michelle at m_grabiec@hotmail.com.  

The PAC will be closed Friday and Saturday, 3 & 4 
August to finish waxing the floors. 

 Co-ed volleyball practice for ages 16 and older 
will begin Monday, 30 July, from 7-9p. Games will 
start after Labor Day, 10 Sept. and run through 
12 November. For more information contact 
Johanna Best at 1998best@gmail.com. 

 K5-8th grade boys & girls are invited to a free 
basketball clinic (open to all levels)! The clinics 
will be Tuesday, 31 July and Thursday, 2 August 
in the PAC. IMites, Mites and Midgets will be 
from 5.30-6.30p and Juniors and Seniors will be 
from 6.30-7.30p. 

 Imites (K-5-1st grade, ages 5 & 6) 
 Mites (2nd & 3rd grades, ages 7 & 8) 
 Midgets (4th & 5th grades, ages 9 & 10) 
 Juniors 6th –8th grades, ages 11-13) 
 Seniors (9-12 grades, ages 14-18) 

 Promoting your business 

to fellow parishioners 

helps you reach a target 

market of Catholics in the 

Taylors– area while sup-

porting one of the primary 

communications tools of 

the parish—our bulletin! 

Contact Greg Duncan of 

Diocesan Publications at 

704.614.2350 or email at 

GDuncan@Diocesan.com 

to learn about pricing, up-

dating your advertising across the year, and more!  

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Happenings & Needs 

2018-2019 Religious Education Forms are now avail-

able in the Parish Office or by emailing Maria at 

maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org. Register 

early and receive a discounted registration fee. 

Classes will begin 26 August, with a parent meeting 

in the PAC after dropping students off in their class-

rooms. There will be a few new policies this year so 

one parent MUST attend the meeting.  

 

Important Dates to add to your calendar now: 

 26 Aug RE Session #1/Parent Meeting 

 20 Sept First Holy Communion Parent meeting 

5.30p  

 20 Sept Confirmation Parent meeting 7p 

 18 May 2019 First Holy Communion Mass 

The prayer shawl ministry meets the third Friday of 

the month at 10a (except July) in the Parish House. 

Please consider coming and allowing us to show you 

the shawls we create and deliver to those in need. 

We always welcome new members! Questions? 

Contact Jeanette Kripinski at 864.801.3078. 

Fr Tomlinson will offer a course in Latin for adults 

on Tuesdays from 7 to 8:30 pm.  An optional work-

shop will be held Saturday mornings from 10 to 

11.  The course will begin 4 Sept.  and consist of 35 

classes.  The text will be A Primer of Ecclesiastical 

Latin by John F. Collins ($21.99, available from Ama-

zon and other booksellers).  Recommended texts 

are An Answer Key to A Primer of Ecclesiastical 

Latin by John Dunlap ($19.99) and A Dictionary of 

Ecclesiastical Latin by Leo Shelton ($16.73).  Regis-

tration is required. Spots are limited. For further in-

formation, contact Angela Calabro.  

The Knights of Columbus 9184 celebrate the follow-

ing folks for the month of July:  

 Teaghan Rose - Youth of the Month 

 Jim Conway and Philip Helm - Knights of the 

Month 

 The Helm Family - Family of the Month  

 All men of the parish and their friends are invited 

to join us for breakfast and fellowship on Thurs-

day, 2 August. We gather at 8a at Denny’s on 

Wade Hampton Blvd. For more information, call 

Tony Scachetti at 864.268.8563.   
 The Ladies Lunch Bunch will meet at Villa Forsi 

Restaurant, 2520 Wade Hampton, (next to First 
Team Sports) on Tuesday, 14 August at 11.30a. 
Please RSVP to Dorothea Jones at 864.268.3354. 

 

Are you looking for a way to serve your parish 
home, but have limited time? Join the Altar Linen So-
ciety! The Altar Society needs ladies to join the pre-
sent team. They wash and press the smaller altar lin-
ens on a rotating schedule, about every 6-8 weeks. If 
interested, please contact Lena Boyle at 
864.244.2997.  

2019 ATTRACTION COUPON BOOKS containing 
discounts for local merchants and restaurants will be 
available for sale starting this month! Please contact 
Cheryl Wargo at 864-879-7671 to order your book.  
They will also be available for sale in the parish office.  
Proceeds benefit the Tonan Scholarship Fund for 
ANY student attending Prince of Peace School.  The 
cost of the Attraction Book is still only $20. 

Natural Family Planning (NFP) encompasses moral, 
natural, healthy, modern and scientifically reliable 
methods of family planning that teach married cou-
ples how to identify and understand their signs of 
fertility which they can then use to plan to achieve or 
postpone a pregnancy in accordance with God's de-
sign and will.  The next class will be 9 August at St 
Francis Hospital, Eastside at 7p.To register or obtain 
more info visit  https://www.sccatholic.org/nfp  

Are you thinking of homeschooling your child(ren) 

for the upcoming 2018-2019 school year? COME 

JOIN OUR CO-OP! The Homeschool CO-OP meets 

on Friday afternoons during the school year.  We 

have classes in the fall semester and perform a play in 

the spring semester. Call Tracey Mershon at 

864.525.5498 for more info or to register. 
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 Happenings & Needs  

 

   

    

 Interest meeting on Wed, 1 August from 7-8p. 

 Mentorship training on Wed, 8 August & 15 Au-

gust from 7-8.30p 

 Frat nights begin on Wed, 29 August from 7:15-

8:45pm and occur each subsequent Wednesday 

in accordance with the school year.  

To learn more, contact Paul Pizzuti at 843.616.1766 

or Thomas Connelly at thomas@fraternus.net.  

Join us in praying for those couples in our parish fam-

ily celebrating a wedding anniversary! Sts. Louis and 

Zelie Martin, pray for: 

 Kevin & Theresa Barnett, 2 years on 2 July 

 Tom & Jean Reardon, 19 years on 3 July 

 George & Emily Brown, 13 years on 9 July 

 Thierry & Tanya Wersinger, 37 years on 11 July 

 Jay & Elisabeth Bagwell, 9 years on 18 July 

 Frank & Wanda Bukacek, 51 years on 22 July 

 Kevin & Susana Sherman, 9 years on 24 July 

 Tom & Lisa Buss, 37 years on 25 July 

 Gus & Andrea Suarez, 16 years on 3 August 

 Nathan & Maria Barontini, 12 years on 4 August 

 Atticus & Kristie Killough, 24 years on 6 August 

 Mark & Sarah Gianelloni, 26 years on 8 August 
 Ray & Louise Calabro, 71 years on 9 August 

 Mercedes Livreri, 20 years on 9 August 

 Lou & Deborah Aiello, 39 years on 18 August 

Come learn about the Catholic faith! Classes meet 

Tuesday nights at 7p, beginning in September in Par-

ish House. For questions, contact Sean Chapman at 

rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

Take time for a mini-retreat at one of our upcoming 

Recollections at Prince of Peace. Questions? Contact 

Thierry at thierry.wersinger@gmail.com. 

 24 August (Friday): Men’s Recollection at 7p with 

reception following in Croghan Hall. 

 25 August (Saturday): Women’s Recollection at 

9a with reception following in Croghan Hall. 

If you are unable to receive Holy Communion for 
whatever reason, make a Spiritual Communion by 
reciting the following: 
 

An Act of Spiritual Communion 
 

My Jesus, I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacra-
ment. I love You above all things, and I long for You in my 
soul. Since I cannot now receive You sacramentally, come 
at least spiritually into my heart, as though You have al-
ready come. I embrace You and unite myself entirely to 

You; never permit me to be separated from You.  

NOW ENROLLING! Prince of Peace Catholic School is 

currently enrolling for the 2018-2019 School Year in grades 

K4 - Grade 8. We now offer a full-day or half-day K4 Pro-

gram, an Advanced Learning Program directed by Mrs. 

Robin Marlar, and we are proud to introduce our new 

Learning Specialist, Mrs. Rebecca Blevins. Call 864.331.3911 

to schedule a tour today! You’ll be glad you did! 

Knights of Columbus 9184 invite all to a Lake Robin-

son Family Picnic on Saturday, 11 Aug. at 11 a. Please 

contact gk.kofc9184@gmail.com or RSVP here:  

 https://goo.gl/forms/3XGxz7MsVK97V5eH2 
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Happenings & Events 

Best-selling author, speaker, and podcaster, Matt Fradd will be speaking at Prince of Peace Catholic Church & 

School on Wednesday, 20 March (The Man Talk) and Thursday, 21 March 2019 (Parenting the Internet Gen-

eration).  Adults only. Childcare will be provided. Stay tuned to the bulletin, website, and social media for 

more details to follow.  

Matt Fradd speaks to tens of thousands of people every year. He is the author of several books, including Does 

God Exist?: A Socratic Dialog on the Five Ways of Thomas Aquinas and The Porn Myth: Exposing the Reality 

Behind the Fantasy of Pornography.  Matt earned his master’s and undergraduate degree's in philosophy from 

Holy Apostles College. His podcasts, Love People Use Things and Pints With Aquinas are listened to by tens of 

thousands of people every month. Matt lives with his wife, Cameron, and their children in the mountains of North 

Georgia.  

The parish would like to re-start the nursery for 

the 10 a.m. Mass  but we need your help! We are 

looking for two adults to run the nursery at 10 a.m. 

Diocesan policy says we MUST have two adults 

every week for childcare during Mass. We do require 

background checks and completion of the Safe Haven 

course to fill these positions. We can offer volunteer 

hours for the school OR a weekly compensation for 

filling these positions. We can also discuss a monthly 

rotation if enough interested parties come forward. 

Please contact Maria Barontini to discuss further: 

maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org. Once up 

and running, childcare during 10 a.m. Mass will be for 

children twelve months to three years of age.   

Join us and the Center for Evangelical Catholicism for 

a special lecture by Dr. Daniel Sundahl, Emeritus 

Professor in American Studies and English at Hillsdale 

College on Religious Liberty.  Dr. Sundahl will pre-

sent "Religious Liberty and the Public Square" on 

Thursday, 6 September, at 6:30p at St Mary's Catho-

lic Church in McGrady Hall (the church under-

croft).  For more information contact T.J. Nielsen 

at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or Angela Calabro 

at angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

Join the men of the parish as they study Humanae 

Vitae, Pope Paul VI's 1968 encyclical on love, mar-

riage, and human life.  This 4-week study, facilitated 

by Sean Chapman, will meet on Mondays (10, 17, 24 

September and 1 October) in Guadaloupe Hall at 

7p.  For more information contact Angela Calabro.  

Our Principal Search Committee spent time the af-

ternoon of Sunday, 22 July going over the results of a 

survey about the school that everyone was encour-

aged to take within our community!  

The Holiday Craft Fair & Gift Show is scheduled for 

Saturday, 3 November from 9a-2p. If you are a ven-

dor interested in attending, please send an email to 

POPcraftfair@charter.net for the application! 
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 Contact Us  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

   

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 businessmanager@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill 

Angela Calabro Director of Catechesis & Evangelization 864.331.3903 angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Angela about marriage preparation (call at least 6 months in advanced of proposed wedding date) 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Elizabeth Eger Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.eger@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

David Connors Maintenance Supervisor  david.connors@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Marianne Tully Interim Principal 864.331.2145  marianne.tully@popcatholicschool.org 

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911  tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org 

20s-30s-40s group Katie Sullivan 864.404.7796 facebook.com/groups/20s30s40s  

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts  Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall  864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com  

Columbiettes 9184 Michelle Zimmerman 864.354.7321 columbiettes@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  s.j.lasitter@gmail.com 

Guild of Our Lady and St. Gianna  Suzanne Gubitosa 864.420.2511 sgubitosa108@gmail.com. 

Foster Families Sara Hinson 864.434.8725 holyfamilysociety@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com 

Natural Family Planning Kristie Killough   864.243.7800   

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com 

Sick & Homebound Mark Thompson 864.630.0606  

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

*contact Deacon Bob about declarations of nullity 
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 Diocesan & Other Parish News 

Retrouvaille has been helping couples rebuild a loving 

relationship since 1977. Our next Retrouvaille 

Weekend will be 14-16 September  2018 in Augusta, 

Ga. Please call (706) 869.8434 or visit  

http://www.helpourmarriage.com. 

What is the social doctrine of the Catholic Church? 

What is social justice? Join us to hear Fr. Raymond 

de Souza, syndicated columnist and founder of Con-

vivium, Dr. Jay Richards of Catholic University of 

America, Dr. Nathan Schlueter of Hillsdale College, 

and Philip Nielsen of the Center for Evangelical Ca-

tholicism discuss these important questions. Remem-

ber to register for our great conference this Septem-

ber 21-22 at St. Mary's Catholic Church in 

Greenville, South Carolina.  

https://www.evangelicalcatholicism.com/social-justice/  

 

The 6th Marian Eucharistic Conference will be held 

on Saturday-Sunday, 10-11 November 10 at 

the Hilton  Hotel in Greenville. The featured speak-

ers include: Bishop Robert Guglielmone; Fr. Bill Ca-

sey; Fr. Frank Pavone; Jeff Cavins; Doug Barry, Battle 

Ready; Fr. Brian Mullady, OP, Western Dominican 

province; Dr. John Bruchalaki, Former Abortion-

ist, Tepeyac OB/GYN.  

 

Registration costs are $80 for adults ($40 for youth) 

and includes a buffet lunch on Saturday and Sunday 

(gluten free available). Registered by October 27 by 

mail.  Late registration is an additional $10 (after 27 

October).  

For more information, call (864)354-7160 or go 
to www.meconferencesc.net 
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